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The City will hold public hearings to discuss the potential opting out of floating homestead 

exemption. 

 

The City of Buchanan has announced that it will hold three public hearings to discuss the 

potential for the City to opt out of the floating homestead exemption. Based on the fact that the 

City must follow a mandated process to opt or otherwise be automatically included then these 

public hearings will be conducted to hear any interested parties on the subject.  

 

The hearings will start on Monday, January 20th, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. at the City of Buchanan, 

4300 Georgia Highway 120 and again on Monday, January 27th, 2025, and February 3rd, 2025, 

at 5:00 p.m. also at the City of Buchanan.  

 

The City’s elected officials look forward to hearing discussion and opinions on the matter.  


